
We need to keep housing in Oregon as affordable as possible.  This interest deduction is one way to help Oregon residents afford 
the American dream of homeownership and setting down roots in Oregon and freeing up much needed rental housing.  Please vote 
No in this bill.  It will not help our economy or residents in the long term.


